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Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 6th October 2023 

Dear Cuddington Families, 

It has been, yet again, a jam-packed couple of weeks celebrating Harvest, studying some inspirational figures 

for Black History and implementing the start of a brand-new Spelling programme - Ready, Steady, Spell.  

We have a few upcoming events in school, including our Parents’ Evening consultations. Please keep a look 

out for a notification for this on School Spider. (Bookings will be available on School Spider from 18.30 this 

evening). The dates for these consultations with your child’s class teacher are Tuesday 7th November and 

Thursday 9th November. If you have a child currently with SEND support in school, please also expect an 

invitation to meet the class teacher for your first SEND parent meeting. These meetings will commence the 

week beginning October 16th and is a brilliant opportunity for you to share the updated reasonable 

adjustments with your class teachers. 

October 18th is our New Parents Open morning. We are very excited to share our school and provision with 

some new and familiar faces. 

We are currently working on renovating our school library and look forward to opening this to all our 

children in the next coming weeks.  

Once again, could we please remind families of the need to park safely and sensibly, and with respect to 

neighbouring properties around the school. We have received complaints regarding parked cars on the bend 

near to the school’s back gate on the Golden Nook Road estate. Please ensure that cars are not double parked 

or blocking the road / driveways for residents.  Thank you in anticipation of your support with this. 

Although the weather is forecast to be warm this weekend, please could you ensure that your child brings a 

coat into school each day so that they are prepared for any colder, wetter weather.  

Lastly, a huge congratulations to our football team for a successful win of the first Create Learning Trust 

Football Festival. Our Cuddington team took away the Create Trust Cup for the first time and we couldn’t be 

prouder! It was lovely to see lots of faces in support of the festival and we look forward to being part of the 

next one.  

Create Trust Work 

On Wednesday, we had a School Improvement Partnership day where behaviour was observed to be 

excellent and our Art work was highlighted as ‘outstanding’ across school. We continue to be very proud of 

all the children and look forward to continuing the great work.  

Have a happy weekend when it begins. 

Kind regards 

Sue Mills and Mrs Potter😊 

Head Teacher and Deputy Head Teacher 

 


